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DUQUESNE PD ACTIVITIES COMMITTEE 

JULY 21, 2021 MEETING MINUTES 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

The meeting for the Duquesne PD Activities Committee was called to order at 11:34 a.m. by President 

Becca White. 

 

ROLL CALL 

Answering Roll Call were Becca White, Bill Sherman, Mickey Sherman, and Melody Cundiff.  Absent was 

Sara Ellsworth. 

 

AGENDA 

Motion made by Mickey Sherman, seconded by Melody Cundiff to approve the agenda as presented.  

Voting in favor were White, B. Sherman, M. Sherman, and Cundiff.  Nays: None.  Motion carried.  

 

MINUTES FOR 11/20/20 

Motion made by Mickey Sherman, second by Melody Cundiff to approve the November 20, 2020 minutes 

as presented.  Voting in favor were White, B. Sherman, M. Sherman, and Cundiff.  Nays:  None.  Motion 

carried. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

Becca White stated the Holiday Lights were a success last December and she would like to plan to do 

them again this year.  Becca White went on to say that she would like to work up a calendar of events so 

that people know of things coming up.  She felt that was something that we could work toward for the 

year 2022. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

Trunk of Treat was discussed and it was decided to plan on having it Thursday October 28 th from 6-8pm.   
The theme will be Super Heroes again.  Melody Cundiff will contact Allgeier Martin to see if they would be 
willing to come that night and provide the grill and hot dogs for approximately 1,400 people.  Sara 
Ellsworth will check with KOAM to see if they would be available to do a photo booth for us that night.  
Becca White will work on a graphic.  We will plan on asking Duenweg Fire Department to attend as well 
as Jack’s Ice Cream Trucks.  It was brought up that we might check with some area businesses to see if 
they would want to donate things or even provide a car for the trunk or treat.   
 
This years Holiday Lights would be December 1-December 26 with the winners announced on December 
31st.   
 
OTHER BUSINESS DEEMED NECESSARY  Bill Sherman resigned from the committee since he is now 
Mayor of the City and feels it could be a conflict but will still be very supportive of what the committee 
wants to do.   
 
SCHEDULE NEXT MEETING AND TIME 
The next meeting will be August 12, 2021 at 11:30am. 
 
There was no further business, a motion was made by Bill Sherman, second by Mickey Sherman to 
adjourn the meeting.  Voting in favor was White, B. Sherman, and Cundiff.  Nays:  None.  Motion carried.  
Meeting adjourned at 12:25 p.m. 


